
 

 

 

To whom it may concern 
 

 

 

 

 

Entry to Norway for Seafood Inspectors 

Seafood inspectors are granted entry to Norway, regardless of the country from which the 
inspector in question travels. This is stated in section 3p in FOR-2020-07-13-1553: Regulations 
relating to entry restrictions for foreign nationals out of concern for public health, dated July 15th 
2020. The relevant section allows foreign nationals with technical qualifications entry to Norway. 

The Norwegian Seafood Federation has received confirmation from the Norwegian authorities 
that seafood inspectors are considered to be foreign nationals with technical qualifications, as 
stated in section 3p in FOR-2020-07-13-1553. The Norwegian Seafood Federation can also 
confirm that the regulations have been practiced as intended, as seafood inspectors from 
outside the European Economic Area (EEA) have entered Norway without any problems or delay. 

Link to FOR-2020-07-13-1553: Regulations relating to entry restrictions for foreign nationals out 
of concern for public health can be found here: 

https://lovdata.no/dokument/SFE/forskrift/2020-06-29-1423 

 

With regards, 
Norwegian Seafood Federation 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our date: 04.08.2020 

Our referance:  FOR-2020-07-13-1553 

  


